Barcelona, the Sth June 18571

Captain F. J. Goumas,
9, Ethnikis Antistascos Street,
Piraeus - Athens

Dear Captain,

Tt has been a long time since I have news from you.

During the Winter, com®hg back from the Islands of the Indian
Ocean and Kenya, I stopped for a while irn the Athens Airport, but
I could not see ycu.

Again it is sailing time and next Saturday, the 12th, we ashall
take off BabfinMahén harbour, heading Tast.

As you offered me several times, we shall send our mail to your
office and, when I shall be near you, I shall cakle or phone you
to make you know the date of our arrival in Athens,

This time I should very much like to see your own Island.

Best regards to Beba and fuertes abrazos para los dos,

FUNDACIO

RUBIO



